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Activity Summary/ Tidelands Summary 
During this period Bob Brown aka Bob the Pirate and Mark Kleinpeter aka K9 performed.  1 dive trip on February 5th, 2023 to the below areas.  The dive trip was in support of the Tidelands Grant for reef monitoring.      Water temperature was steady around 62 degrees F on top and about 2 degrees warmer on bottom. Seas were calm through the entire trip.  Visibility was 3 foot at best.  No fish were noted due to the poor visibility.  No fouling noted. The last Tidelands Grant Dive I performed was November 2, 2022.   
 .  
FH 2 Steel Hull Vessel Raven  
30°05 226'N  88 33 125'W   59 Feet Deep  
A dive was performed by Mark Kleinpeter   
FH 1 455 Florida Limestone Pyramids     
30 04 711'   N 88°33 024    62 Feet Deep

A dive was performed by Mark Kleinpeter     
FH 13 541 CCA Concrete Culverts     
30°03 169 'N   88°31.810'     68 Feet Deep

A dive was performed by Mark Kleinpeter    
Sand Drop

30 03.377    88 31 434    69.3 Feet Deep    
Dive performed by Mark Kleinpeter      
